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Inspector General Ryan Teschner addressed Ontario’s chiefs of police and senior leaders during the
Ontario Association of Chiefs of Police 2025 Annual Conference.

In his address, Inspector General Teschner shared a forward-looking vision for the future of policing in
Ontario. His remarks focused on future-proofing policing by advocating for a unified, data-informed,
and community-driven approach grounded in meaningful outcomes and public trust. Inspector General
Teschner also emphasized that the ‘right touch’ approach to independent oversight applied by the
Inspectorate of Policing has already raised the performance bar across Ontario’s policing sector,
emphasizing excellence over outputs.

Read the full speech.
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